
 

 

 

 

Whether you are a 

cricket fan or not 

you are  

 

Whether you are a cricket fan or not you are welcome 

to visit our church which has been the neighbour of the 

cricket ground since 1881 

Come in and have a cuppa and a 

piece of cake, 

 look round our church and displays of windows and the 

history of the area 

AND if you are feeling 

energetic  

    Climb the tower 
      See what’s happening    

down there on the pitch and view the new lights 

from 120ft up 

 

Small donation of £1 per adult  appreciated for the tower climb to 

go to Street Pastors and Rail Responders.  (N.B. Children must be 8 or over and 

accompanied) 

St James Church & 

Tower 
Will be Open on  

the Cricket World cup days  

Sat 8th,  Wed 12th & Mon 17th June 

10am -6pm (11.30am on Wednesday 12th) 

 


